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THE CIVIL SERVICES SCHOOL

Winter Carnival

Sanskriti School is pleased to announce that the school will be organising an online celebration of the Winter
Carnival on Saturday, 18th December from 9 AM to 11 AM. Multiple events will be held for grades 6 to 11 ina
celebration of the school’s Christmas spirit so we may continue this beloved tradition of the carnival, even in

these tough times.

While we may not be able to hear the laughter in the halls and have the joyful student body and their families
populate the school grounds, each class will have the chance to take part in a medley of activities, with exciting
new events that couldn’t have been possible before. Details regarding the events, links and further instructions
will be made available to the students through their google classrooms soon.

The school looks forward to a carnival filled with much delight and merriment.

Thank you!



